
St Marys CE Primary 
School 

Newsletter 

The Lasst Week!:    

Tuesday 15th July :Yr 6 Bowling trip  

Wednesday 16th July  Clothes collection (please bring in any old clothes you wish to donate in 
bin bags 

     Friday 18th July:  Leavers Service@ Church  2pm . All welcome. 

Autumn term 2025 

Wednesday 4th September return to school 

Monday  8th September: After school club begin 

 Thursday 11th September year 6s -  Bikeability 

Friday  12th September Yr 6 Bikeability 

11.07.25 

 

 

Please can we remind you that if your child  
arrives late to school after 9.15 they will 
need a packed lunch as dinners will have 
already been ordered. 

Children must have suncream and  a sun-
hat in school.  They will have to sit in the 
shade or stay indoors if they do not. 

Please ensure that all  preschool,       
dinner, club and trip money is paid up to 
date before the end of the term.      
Thank you 



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a lovely week of fun and learning, busy sorting through lots of our resources and put-
ting them in the correct boxes.  The children were a great help, sorting the dinosaurs and sea crea-
tures. The children all finished off their sewing of a mini beast. They look great . 

We went out to practice our races for sports day, the children were amazing . 

Please can we remind parents to apply sun cream and provide a hat daily. 

As we are heading into our last week of school, we would like to wish  the very best of luck to our 
our leavers Ernie is starting school close to his new home and Mia, Lewis, Brooke and Jesse who 
are joining reception.  You will all be fantastic. 

Class One  

 Mrs McLean has spent a lot of time recently sorting and organising the resources in our outdoor 
area and sprucing up the reading shed with plants, bunting and paint. We also have a new shed 
where the children can access resources independently. These positive changes has made a big 
positive difference to the opportunities for play and learning outside for our children. Look at 
some of the Reception children painting, enjoying books together and building huge models to-
gether! Great learning fun! 

The Year Ones and Twos have been learning about money. We have looked together at all the 
coins, everyone was really interested in the date on the back of each coin! We found one which 
was nearly as old as Mrs Braybrooke! It would be helpful if at some point over the summer holi-
days they could have some pocket money in cash, to make small purchases, using real cash! 



Class News 

Class 3 News 

 

 

Our year 6s received their SATS results this week  - the results are brilliant and they should all 
feel so proud of all of the hard work that they put into preparing for the tests over the course of 
term.  They are now busy preparing for their leavers service on the last Friday of term  - every-
one is welcome to come and watch! 

The year 5s have been equally busy, showing great understanding of percentages in maths and 
also completing their end of term assessments with enthusiasm (despite the heat!) A well-
deserved summer holiday will soon be here for them all. 

Class 2 News 

Over the last couple of weeks, we have really enjoyed creating our own map of Bucknell. Everyone 
has worked so hard and produced these wonderful illustrations of Bucknell’s key buildings.  

Class 2 are delighted that 
they have managed to fill 
their ‘Marble Jar’! As our 
treat, the class have decided 
to bring games and a teddy 
on Tuesday.  



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week:30.06.25—04.07.25  

                                  Teme (Class 1) 93.33% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 100% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 96.47% 

                    Overall96.28%  Target or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 



 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services 

newsletter, where you can find lots of information 

on what’s going on and where to go for support and 

advice. 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979

-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/


